On January 7, 2020, the Marshall County Fiscal Court convened in executive session to hear
the appeal of Tonya Clevidence. The court members heard statements from John Townsend
and Chris Freeman indicating that Clevidence had admitted to Freeman that Clevidence did
use an |P address associated with Marshall County 911 in an ongoing scheme to harass another
individual, in violation of policies and procedures. Clevidence also admitted to the harassment
to a Murray Police Detective according to a sworn statement from that detective. The IP
addresses matched times when Clevidence was at work and the dates and times of the
harassment. Clevidence stated to the court that she should not be terminated because she
believed the criminal charges would be dropped, but did not at any point deny the general
nature of the allegations. Due to various security concerns and protocols at Marshall County
911, the nature of the offense is such that termination is appropriate due to fear that terminals
could be pulled if she is permitted to remain an employee of Marshall County 911.
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